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                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         Registration Opens                                                                                               
Monday, September 16th

September 16, 2013

Dear Lower School Parents,

I hope that you had a wonderful summer!  Now that we are back in school, the kickoff for the fall trimester of the Lower School Enrichment Program is just around the corner!  The fall classes begin on Monday, September 30th.    Please visit http://faculty.pingry.org/lmiller/ to preview course offerings and to download the required registration and medical forms for the fall session.  
Please note that there is a significant change to the registration process from years past.  In lieu of submitting checks to pay for enrichment classes, we will be billing your student’s Pingry account.  As a result, submission of a completed registration form and medical release form is all that is required to register for an enrichment class.

CLASS FORMAT
As a reminder about the format, each enrichment offering will meet for eight class hours.  The majority of the classes will meet once a week from 3:15-4:15 p.m. for eight weeks, but due to school holidays and other scheduling issues, some classes have developed a modified schedule.
REGISTRATION
Registration begins on Monday, September 16th, and will run through Friday, September 20th.  Registration forms will be processed on a daily basis.  If demand outstrips available space in any enrichment offering, on the day that enrollment exceeds the maximum class size, a lottery system will be used to determine enrollment; after this process, the class will be closed. 

In the event of insufficient class enrollment, we will cancel the class.  We will ask whether you would like to apply the payment to another class or simply receive a refund.  Once you submit payment for a class we consider you to be committed to the class.  In the event that you need to withdraw prior to the first class, the tuition is only 50% refundable.  

Please print and complete the registration and medical form and return the form and payment in an envelope marked Enrichment Program: Attention Ms. Miller.  
TUITION
Tuition for most courses is $125.  Strings classes are $150 and drama is $250.  Some classes have an additional materials fee built into the class.  Please note that there are no refunds for missed classes.  In the event that you need to withdraw prior to the first class, you will be charged 50% of the tuition for the class; once classes begin, all enrolled students will be charged full tuition.

Families who would like to participate in the program but for whom enrichment tuition will be a hardship should contact Dale Seabury, Director of Financial Aid and Assistant Director of Admission, at FinancialAid@pingry.org or (908) 647-5555 x1229 prior to the registration deadline.  Please note that financial aid consideration does not include the materials’ fee for any course.

DISMISSAL
Parents must meet their child promptly at the end of each class in the front foyer.  Children who are not picked up on time will be sent to the aftercare program and billed accordingly.  

Thank you for your support of this program!  If you have any questions, please contact me at lmiller@pingry.org.

Sincerely, 

Leslie Miller
Short Hills Enrichment Coordinator

